
Town of Dryden Highway and DPW 
                      Richard Young, Jr.   -   Highway Superintendent 

 

61 East Main Street email: RYoung@dryden.ny.us Phone: 607-844-8888 
Dryden, New York 13053  Fax: 607-844-5188 
 

February 16, 2023 
 
 

 
Rick Young requests a resolution for permission to purchase a Fork Truck, not to exceed 
the amount of $50,000. With funds from equipment budget DA-5130.2 

With either a trade or outright sale of Hyundai battery operated fork truck funds to be to be 
put back in to DA-5130.2 account.   
 
 
Thank you,  
Rick Young 
Highway Superintendent  
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